VILLAGE OF BURNHAM
14450 S. Manistee Avenue

Burnham, Illinois 60633
Phone: 708-862-9150
Fax: 708-862-9155

November 8, 2019

Residents

The boil order in your area has been lifted.

The water main break at 145" Torrence has been repaired.

The Village of Burnham Water Department advises consumers to flush water pipes within
the home. Flush faucets until all sediment or discoloration has subsided. Some types of
water treatment devices may need to be disinfected, flushed or replaced, for example ice or
coffee makers.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation. This was an
Unpredictable Emergency and it took almost 12 hours to complete the repairs.

Sincerely

Burnham Water Department




